Subject: Behavioral Health Symposium Follow-Up & CAMS Care RFI Announcement
Date: April 25, 2025

Dear Colleagues,

Thank you for your participation in the Behavioral Health Symposium, “Addressing Suicide Risk &
Prevention: A Community Approach,” held on April 17, 2025. We are grateful for the insight,
collaboration, and commitment you brought to the event.

We are pleased to share the final event minutes, which include key takeaways from the keynote,
panel discussion, and breakout sessions. The content reflects our shared priorities around suicide
prevention, emergency department coordination, workforce development, and community-based
solutions.

As a key follow-up item, we would also like to highlight the release of Magellan’s Request for
Information (RFI) to expand access to suicide-specific clinical training through the Collaborative
Assessment and Management of Suicidality (CAMS). This opportunity supports provider training
across levels of care and aligns with the Zero Suicide framework.

View the Symposium Minutes:
https://www.magellanofpa.com/documents/2025/04/042525_april17symposiumminutes.pdf/

View the Symposium Slides:
https://www.magellanofpa.com/documents/2025/04/042525_april17symposiumslides.pdf/

View the CAMS Provider Training RFI:
https://www.magellanofpa.com/documents/2025/04/042225_camsrfifornorthampton.pdf/

We welcome your continued engagement as we work to strengthen our regional behavioral health
system. If you have any questions or wish to discuss opportunities for collaboration, please don’t
hesitate to reach out.

Warm regards,
Thomas Walker, Senior Account Executive for Lehigh County and Northampton County

Magellan Behavioral Health of Pennsylvania
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